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ORIENTATION SESSION CLASS VI

Dear Esteemed Parents,

We extend a warm and heartfelt welcome to the new academic session, filled with new
opportunities for growth, learning and success.
We are pleased to inform you that an Orientation programme for parents of class VI is
being organized in the school. The purpose of this programme is to ensure a smooth
transition for your child as they advance to the next grade level. During this session,
we will cover;
1. An overview of the class 6 curriculum, structure of assessments and evaluations.
2. To prepare your ward for adolescence and help to adjust with Pre-teen.
3. Guidance of how parents can support their children during this transition.

The Orientation Session is scheduled for Saturday, 06th July 2024, aiming to engage you
in an insightful discussion to ensure the holistic development and academic success of
our students.

Your active participation and support are invaluable as we strive towards excellence
together.

Date: 06/07/2024

Timings: 09:00 a.m.

Venue: A.V. Room

You are requested to join the session 5 minutes before the scheduled time. Kindly
adhere to the timings

Regards
Team BBPSRH


